
Follow-Up Appointment Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wish to remind you of the importance of regular breast 

health check-ups. Your last appointment was on [Date of Last Appointment], and it is time to 

schedule your next check-up. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to 

schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. 

We look forward to seeing you soon and continuing to support you in your breast health journey. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


